
             ​HALTON REGION IMMUNIZATION 
INFORMATION 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 

Did you know that children must have proof of immunization or exemption before 
attending a child care centre? It’s also important that you update the Health Department 
and Harmony Preschool after every immunization your child receives. It’s the law and 
helps keep our children safe and healthy! To report your child’s immunization record, 
please: 

1. Report your child’s immunizations to the Halton Region Health Department in 
one of the following ways: 

a. Online at ​halton.ca 
b. Download the OneHalton app and choose the Online Service Request 
c. In person or mail to 1151 Bronte Road in Oakville, ON, L6M 3L1 
d. Call 311 

2. Submit a copy of the updated record to Harmony Preschool. Visit ​halton.ca​, use 
the OneHalton app or call 311 to get a copy of the record. 

If you have an immunization exemption form, you must submit the original to the Halton 
Region Health Department and provide a copy to Harmony Preschool. 

If you’re currently looking for a family doctor, you can visit ​halton.ca​ for a list of new 
doctors that are accepting patients in Halton Region. Thank you for your help in keeping 
Halton’s children safe and healthy. 

For more information, please visit ​halton.ca​ or call 311 

 

 

 
 
 



 


